Trustee of the Trust Funds

August 2, 2021

Executive Session

Attendees: Barbara Lobdell, Judy Cole, Karen Haskell, Blaine Kaiser and Amy Capone-Muccio

Meeting called to order at 3:00 PM Town Hall Meeting Room

Board members met to discuss the payment of property taxes on behalf of the Glidden Family of North Line Road. Family is having some hardship due to medical issues. Amy informed the board of the current situation. Board agreed to pay the current tax bill of \$266.51 from the family. Future considerations will be reviewed when presented.

Meeting adjourned at 3:30.

Blum Kann Secretary 9-21-21